Kristopher Johansen

No Net-Pens of any kind in Washington State!

Net-Pens are not environmentally friendly, even ones with Native species being raised.

If we want more Salmon, manage the populations better. Reduce/cut the quota, close more fisheries
for longer periods of time or indefinitely until the populations are restored to much higher, truer

sustainability levels.

Encourage people to eat less Salmon, so we HAVE more Salmon.



